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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

From: Stephen F. Reardon, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: December 10, 2015 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, December 14, 

2015 at 5:30 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere 

City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following 

application(s): 

 

 

C-15-13 Bell Atlantic Mobile of Massachusetts Corporation, LTD. d/b/a Verizon Wireless 

c/o McLane Middleton, Professional Association; PO Box 326, Manchester, NH 

03105-0326 seeking permission from the Revere City Council to install a 

telecommunications facility consisting of a sixteen (16) panel array of antennas 

and associated equipment mounted on the rooftop at 10 Yeamans Street, Revere, 

MA 02151. 

 
C-15-14 Bell Atlantic Mobile of Massachusetts Corporation, LTD. d/b/a Verizon Wireless 

c/o McLane Middleton, Professional Association; PO Box 326, Manchester, NH 

03105-0326 seeking permission from the Revere City Council to install a 

telecommunications facility consisting of a nine  (9) panel array of antennas and 

associated equipment mounted on the rooftop at 4 Malden Street, Revere, MA 

02151. 

 
 

 


